
Make checks payable to: REACH  
Please send donations to: Rescue African Children, PO Box 836, Roseville, CA 95661

November 

2022

To Write your Child: 
Your child/pastor’s name/# 
c/o  Fred Tumwebaze  
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 836 
Roseville, CA 95661 
ken@rescueafricanchildren.org 

REACH AFRICA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda - Africa 
fred@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Gifts received by November 16th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

Dear Friends, 
I warmly send you all Christian greetings from Uganda. Hope you are doing well. Let me hope the Lord has been good and continues to 
give you protection. Please receive our update on how things are going with us here in Uganda.  

Dedication of Candidates On October 30th, 2022 
Our Pastors and children’s families will be arriving at Omega School to dedicate the candidate class (seventh grade) to the 
Almighty God. We seek your working prayers for these youngsters to excel in their examinations with wonderful results. And 
on this very day, Nursery (top class) will also be graduating to Primary Level and they will also be issued each a certificate. 
Many other activities like cake cutting, presentations, and speeches from local leaders and school management will be 
presented. And before the day breaks down, a meal will also be provided. During this hard time, when prices of school 
requirements were increased (in addition to food prices), we try our level best to give our children the most we can. We 
provide good meals, serious class work, and regular assessments. We therefore anticipate with faith, wonderful results and 
good representation nationwide. It is our plan that next year, 2023 we will organize a thanksgiving ceremony, thanking God for 
his involvement and provision. P.L.E. (Primary Leaving Examinations) will officially begin on November 7 th, 2022 by 

briefing children how to conduct themselves in the 
examination hall.  And, on November 8th & 9th, the 
examination hall will be busy with the real P.L.E papers. 
General Examinations for the whole school will also begin on 
November 14th and end on November 18th. Promotional 
reports will be issued on December 9th, 2022.  And all 
children will be ready for their end of academic year 2022 
Christmas holiday. 

God bless you all!                    …Fred Tumwebaze

Omega School’s hard working students taking exams.

Omega’s hard working teachers.

Food Giving Christmas Party 
I am desirous to share with you that, on December 22nd, which is our annual day for Omega 
children to celebrate their Christmas, we would like to be able to give food to each family for 
use on Christmas day as many may not be able find some thing to eat. This is because many 
families as we talk have food shortage at their homes. We believe helping them with food will 
bring a smile and joy to them. Allow me to end here for now happily seeking your working 
prayers and provision in all the above ministries.  If you feel led please help to make this 
Christmas Party a blessing to our children’s families.  Thank you!! So many have 
addressed the extra need for food funds and Omega School has been helped tremendously.   
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